
 

Dear Parents,  

 

The following information has been received from the Council for the Indian School Certificate Examinations 

(CISCE), which includes a clarification regarding the proposed improvement examinations for ICSE and ISC. 

This is reproduced as under: 
 

Principal 

Date: 30-06-2020 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


